
Hwy.  267  delays  this  week
during paving
Motorists on Highway 267 can expect delays the rest of this
week as Caltrans paves at Old Brockway Road and Soaring Way.

Maintenance crews will close alternate lanes and use one-way
traffic controls from 7am-5pm Oct. 5-6 and possibly Friday
form 7am-4pm.

Crews  will  grind  and  pave  the  deteriorated  and  cracked
asphalt. New striping will also be placed after the paving
operations are completed.
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